
 
 
 

February 19, 2017 

Living your heritage 
Did you see the VIRA blood running in the veins of the young people on 
their first return to rehearsals of familiar dances, last Saturday?   
Now let's ALL encourage them and support them by joining in - it is our 
Portuguese legacy! Don't miss out on this opportunity. 
 
DANCE and SUPPORT - The Reward is invaluable! 
The leaders, Kevin and Nicole, invite everyone interested to participate! 
The less agile will enjoy the slower dances and marches 
while cheering-on the fast and vibrant younger feet. 
 
Who Can JOIN? 
Anyone with an interest in being a part of a Portuguese Folk Dance 
Group, regardless of age, gender, or ethnicity. 
Reach out to Kevin or Nicole 
 
Normal schedule: 
8 PM on Saturdays, after the regular dinner, with exceptions of dinner 
dance events. The little ones rehearse first so they can leave early. 
 
Contacts: 

Kevin Matos:  727-254-1142 – call or text 
Nicole Carvalho: 727-688-6620  – call or text 
Email Kevin at  Kmatos1291@gmail.com 
 
Find our group on facebook “PASA Folk Dance Group” which will contain 
schedule updates.  


